
 

December 29, 2023 
 
 
 
Hello WCARB (Region 6) Members, 
 
The WCARB Executive Committee has been working on the following 2 proposed 
amendments to the Region Rules, which are the operational policies of WCARB.  Also 
included is a revised Expense Report Form that aligns with the proposed Travel 
Reimbursement Policy (Amendment 2). In accordance with the Region Rules, these 
proposed amendments will be presented to the WCARB membership for adoption at the 
March 1-2, 2024 Regional Summit.  
 
The WCARB Bylaws Committee (Chaired by Tian Feng) developed the proposed fiscal year 
change (Amendment 1) to the WCARB Rules. They also reviewed Amendment 2 and made 
valuable edits that have been included in the draft before you. We welcome your comments 
on each of the two amendments. Please use “Track Changes” for suggested edits and email 
your comments to any of the WCARB Executive Committee members by February 1, 2024. 
Comments will then be assembled and distributed to members for WCARB’s March 1-2, 
2024 meeting in Savannah, GA.  
 
The complete Bylaws and Rules can be found at WCARB.com.  
 
Thank you, 
 
WCARB Executive Committee 
 

Catherine Fritz, Chair, jnucatherine@yahoo.com 
Tian Feng, Vice Chair, tfeng@bart.gov 
Jim Oschwald, Secretary-Treasurer, jim.oschwald@gmail.com 
Mike Kolejka, Member, kolejka.m@owp.com 
Corey Solum, Member, csolum@thinkaec.com 
Scott Harm, Region Director, scott.harm@tetratech.com 
Melarie Gonzales, Executive Director, region6wcarb@gmail.com  

 


